TOWN OF WALKER
PLANNING AND ZONING
MEETING MINUTES

February 13, 2012 6:00 PM

The Town of Walker Planning and Zoning Meeting was held on Monday,
February 13, 2012 at 6:00 PM at the Walker Town Hall. The meeting was opened with
prayer led by Mayor Bobby Font and followed with the Pledge of Allegiance.
Commissioners present were: Mr. Richard Granger, Mr. Herbert Travis, Ms. Bernie
Torres and Mr. William Webster. Staff members present were Attorney Robert Graves,
Chief of Staff Fred Raiford, Mrs. Scarlet Major and Mayor Bobby Font.

A motion was made by Mr. Granger, seconded by Ms. Forbes, to accept the
minutes of the January Annual Meeting.

Yeas: Forbes, Granger, Torres, Travis and Webster
Nays: None
Absent: Craig and McNemar

A public meeting was held on the re-subdivision of 12345 Pendarvis Lane for Mr.
and Mrs. Anderson. Mr. Anderson explained that they are selling the lot.

A motion was made by Mr. Granger, seconded by Mr. Travis, to approve the re-
subdivision.

Yeas: Forbes, Granger, Torres, Travis and Webster
Nays: None
Absent: Craig and McNemar

Information on the new Flood Insurance Rate Maps (FIRM) that will go into
effect April 3, 2012 was discussed and was for informational purposes only.

There being no further business to come before the Planning and Zoning
Commission, a motion was made by Ms. Torres, seconded by Ms. Forbes to adjourn.

Yeas: Forbes, Granger, Torres, Travis and Webster
Nays: None
Absent: Craig and McNemar

Sincerely,

Mr. William G. Webster
Chairman
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